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Upcoming Events

Feb. 2 - Art Fair - 2:15 pm

Feb. 3 - Basketball Tournament at St. Paul - Algoma

Feb. 7 - Seroogy candy bar order forms due

Feb. 7 - Lutheran Pioneers meeting at Zion Peshtigo -
5:30 - 7:00 pm

Feb. 8 - 9 - NO SCHOOL - Teachers’ Conference

Feb. 14 - Ash Wednesday Service - 2:00 pm

Feb. 15 - 18 - Lutheran Pioneers’ Winter Campout at
Camp Croix

Hot Lunch

This week’s hot lunch will
be pizza provided by the
Schwittay family in honor
of Colton’s birthday.

Mission Offering
Progress:

Our Friday chapel
offering collected for
God’s Kingdom was
$49.48 bringing our
total to $226.63 for
Costa Maya Ministries
for this semester.

Art Fair
This Friday, February 2, is our school Art Fair for the
students in Kindergarten - Grade 8. The students will have
their art projects on display in their classrooms. Friends
and family of the students are invited to come to view the
projects from 2:15 - 2:45 pm, and then students will be
dismissed from school as normal. We hope you will be able

to come and support our students as they share their artistic abilities with everyone.



February Birthdays

February 17 - Cassidy Ehlinger

February 23 - Autumn Sobeck

February 24 - Rylee Harris

February 27 - Samuel Langebartels

Seroogy Candy Bar Orders
An informational letter and order form for Seroogy candy bars was sent
home last week. If you did not receive one, please let Mrs. Sargent know
and she will send one home for you. All order forms should be returned to
Mrs. Sargent or your child’s teacher by next Wednesday, February 7th.
Just a reminder that we will only be doing one order this year. This is a
fundraiser that is done by our Christian Education Association (CEA).

No School
Next week Thursday and Friday, February 8 and 9, there will be no school as the
teachers will be attending the District Teachers’ Conference at Grace Lutheran School in
Oshkosh.

Preschool/Kindergarten Round-up
Our school will be holding our annual
Preschool/Kindergarten Round-up on Thursday, February
29 from 5:30 - 7:00 pm for children that will be 3 years old
by September 1, 2024 through those that will be entering
Kindergarten next school year. First priority is given to our
St. John church and school families when it comes to
enrolling children in 3K, 4K and Kindergarten. If you are

interested in having your child in our preschool or kindergarten, please contact Mrs.
Sargent in the school office or by emailing school@stjohnpeshtigo.org to save a spot
for your child as soon as possible and before Round-up on February 29 when we will
open up the enrollment to the public.
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Pioneer Winter Campout
You are invited to the Pioneer Winter Campout at Camp Croix the weekend of February
15 - 18, 2024. We will again be renting the lodge and first aid cabin. This year we will be
partnering with Camp Croix to show more families how we do our winter campout.
There will be crafts, ice fishing, hiking, archery, rifle range, sledding, as well as the
Klondike race and swimming at the Voyager Village pool. This is a family activity, open
to all members and friends of Zion , young and old alike. The cost is $40 per person or
$100 per family for the weekend. Camp Croix is located near Danbury, WI. If you would
like to join us, call or email Alex Enter at 715-733-0899 or
youthministerzion@gmail.com by Sunday, February 11th.

School Choice Open Enrollment
The open enrollment to apply or reapply for the Wisconsin Parental Choice Program
begins tomorrow, Thursday, February 1. Families in 4K and Kindergarten who are not
familiar with the School Choice program are encouraged to consider enrolling. You can
address any questions you may have about the program to Hannah Langebartels, our
School Choice Administrator, at choiceadmin@stjohnpeshtigo.org or phone (414)
758-8607. Just a reminder that those families who are in Choice this year, must still
reapply each year.

Hot Lunch Dates Still Available for Second Semester
We still have three dates open for hot lunch volunteers this semester: March 8, April 5
and May 10. If you have any questions or concerns about serving hot lunch for the first
time or are unsure of quantities, please contact Mrs. Sargent either in person, by email
at school@stjohnpeshtigo.org or by phone at 920-228-1563.
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